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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.   
 May 16 Minimum day dismissal 
 May 18 8th Grade Parents’ Tea, 1:30 p.m. 
 May 23 Minimum day dismissal 
 May 28 Memorial Day, No School 
 May 30 Minimum day dismissal 
   8th grade trip to Santa Cruz (returning June 1) 
   4-7 Brave’s Assembly, 1:10 p.m. 
 May 31 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:30 a.m., cafeteria 
 June 5 TK-8th grade Field Day, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 June 6 Minimum day dismissal 
 June 7 TK-8 half-day dismissal, all student will be released at 12:00 noon  
   8th grade Graduation, 7:00 p.m., Gym 
 June 8 Last day of school, half-day dismissal, 12:00 noon  
 August 21 Back to School Night for the 2018-19 School Year 
 August 22 1st day of school for the 2018-19 School Year. 
  
State Testing - Twain Harte School’s SBAC (Smarter Balanced Assessment Consortium) 
Testing for students in grades 3-8 continues through May 25.  It is important to make sure that 
your child is prepared with a good night’s sleep, a healthy breakfast and arrives to school on 
time.  Please note the importance of trying to avoid appointments during this time.  
 
Twain Harte School would like to give a shout out to the following students who participated 
in the Tuolumne County Track Meet: Cody Termeteet, Joseph Fitzgerald, Justin Olson, Audrey 
Gentry, Alby Giambruno, Trinity Christian, Arianna Martinez, and Tanner Richardson. All of the 
participants gave it their all and we are proud of each one of them.  Special recognition goes to 
Tanner Richardson who was selected as the 6th grade male athlete of the meet.  Way to go 
Tanner!   
 
Yearbooks!  Due to popular demand, we have made a small re-order on school yearbooks.  
We have 15 copies available for $40 each.  This is first come, first serve.  So, don’t delay, 
purchase your copy today!  
 
Sing! Dance! Act! Perform!  The Young Americans Summer Camp is coming to Soulsbyville 
Elementary School on June 26th – June 30th.   Questions?  Check it out online at 
youngamericans.org/summercamps.  
 
Youth Summer Sports Camps – Columbia College Women’s Volleyball and Men’s Basketball 
Coach, Rob Hoyt, along with staff and athletes from the 2017-18 Claim Jumpers volleyball and 
basketball teams, will host the 2018 summer camps for student in grades 3rd – 8th. Each clinic 
will include individual instruction on fundamentals of skills as well as valuable game experience 
for each participant.  Register online at columbia.augusoft.net or call 209-588-5198.  Drop by 
the school office for more information. 


